
VILLAGE OF De La VISTA NORTH (DLVN) MEETING 

November 16, 2022 

This meeting was started at 6:30 by President Don Easterbrooks. 

A prayer was offered by Thomas King. 

Next the Pledge of Allegiance. 

A summary of the Treasurers Report by Don indicated higher balances. This is because we have 
been getting money in for the Christmas Party tickets. It will be down after paying the caterers 
and entertainers. 

Jan gave a review of the night golf last week.  Betsey announced the winners. 

The Christmas party will be December 4th. At the time of this meeting there were 95 signed up 
and three available spaces.  

On December 6th will be the Ladies Luncheon. 

Mark will be doing more with the website. 

Don was looking for help with the email system,  

Tonight we all brought appetizers or desserts that we like to eat at our Thanksgiving dinners. 
These were to share with all and many brought their recipes. 

Details for all of this is on the DLVN website at www.dlvn.org 

Tonight Kevin O’Connell performed with music and humor. 

Deb Chapman, Secretary 

 

 


